
     

 

 
 

RADIUS FEDERAL CREDIT UNION 
NOTICE OF NOMINATION  

 
The Nominating Committee of the Radius Federal Credit Union has announced the following 
nominees for the Board of Directors election which is to be held at the Radius Federal Credit 
Union Annual Meeting, July 30, 2025.                                                                                                              
 
Members who are running for election to a three-year term are: 
 

 Richelle Dube: Currently a Board Director and is a graduate of D’Youville College with 
a Master’s Degree in Occupational Therapy. She has been a long standing member and 
former employee of the Radius Credit Union and has been a volunteer with many 
veterans’ organizations over the past 20 years and continues to support those that have 
served in the military. Also Ms. Dube has served on several boards lending her expertise 
in labor relations, grant writing and business development. 
 

 Robert Gorenflo: Currently a Board Director, a long standing member of the Radius 
Credit Union and is retired from the GM Tonawanda Motor Plant. A member of UAW 
Local 774 for over 40 years where he has represented the employees of the Tonawanda 
Motor Plant as a UAW Health and Safety Representative, Ergonomics Representative, 
Industrial Hygiene Representative and Committeeman.  
  

 William Kearney: Currently Board Chairman, a long standing member of the Radius 
Credit Union and is retired from General Motors with over thirty years of service. Also a 
member of UAW Local 774 where he represented employees and retirees of the GM 
Tonawanda Motor Plant as a Benefits Representative and is also on the UAW 774 Retiree 
Chapter Executive Board..  
 

Member who is running for election to a two-year term is: 
 

 Ken Rak: Currently a Board Director, a long standing member of the Radius Credit 
Union and is retired from General Motors with over thirty five years of service. He is on 
the UAW Local 774 Retiree Executive Board and Treasurer of the UAW Bob Grossman 
Golf league. Also a member of the St. Vincent DePaul Society which works with families 
in need of support. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Richard Maziarz, Secretary 
Board of Directors, Radius Federal Credit Union 


